
FEDERAL SECURITY AGENCY 
Office of the Administrator 

OFFICE MEMORANDUM 
	

UNITED STATES GOVERNMENT 
January 31, 1951 

Regional Director, San Francisco 
TO 	1 Attn: Regional Property Coordinator 

Edmund Baxter, Property Utilization Coordinator 
FROM : Health and Education 

SUBJECT: Point Pinos Light Station 

In response to your memorandum of January 26, 1951, 
letters have been written to the Coast Guard and to GSA 
notifying those two agencies of the interest of the City of 
Pacific Grove, California, in acquiring 2.23 acres of land 
located at the Point Pinos Light Station for a sewage disposal 
plant. 

In a telephone conversation with a representative 
of the U. S. Coast Guard it was indicated that a decision had 
not yet been made as to whether or not the subject land will 
be reported as excess to the needs of the Coast Guard. 

We will keep you advised of any developments in 
this regard. 
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